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Royal Canadian Legion       July xx, 2022 
Ripley-Huron Branch (Ontario Br. 440) 
Box 179 
Ripley, ON 
N0G 2R0 
 

Attention Ann Barnes Finlayson, Secretary 

Dear Ms. Barnes Finlayson, 

RE: Tipping Fees- Huron Landfill 

The Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole received your letter dated June 18, 
2022 regarding the tipping fee incurred when disposing of a truck load of books at the 
Huron Landfill at their meeting on July 4, 2022. 

Staff have reviewed our current and past policies and confirm that we do not have a policy 
in place that allows local service clubs to dispose of items at the Huron Landfill at no 
charge.  Landfill space is an extremely valuable resource and the Township is doing 
everything we can to protect it..   

Council fully acknowledges that service groups such as the Royal Canadian Legion are an 
integral part of our community and apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused.   

Sincerely,  

 
Emily Dance, CMO, AOMC 
Clerk 


